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October 2017 

Career FAQ (Game Warden/Landowner Relations) 

Why is it important for Texas Game Wardens to maintain relationships with 

their local landowners? A good working relationship allows wardens the 

ability to easily access property where a person is engaged in hunting or 

fishing activities, and gives wardens the ability to more readily handle 

complaints of trespassing or hunting without landowner consent.  A good 

relationship can also help with the improvement of wildlife management and 

provides landowners the ability to become better stewards of their land.  A 

trustworthy rapport opens the lines of communication for questions, 

feedback and the reporting of illegal activity.  Additionally, a principled 

relationship can lead to other outreach opportunities for landowners and 

wardens to take local youth hunting and fishing on private property.  Texas 

landowners are valued members in the fight against wildlife crime and they 

greatly contribute toward the effective work of a Texas Game Warden.   

 

 

October 1 - Texas State Fair  

October 4 - University of Arkansas 

Pine Bluff  

October 5 - West Texas A & M 

University  

October 11 - Angelo State 

University  

October 26 - Texas A & M 

International University 

 

FIND US HERE IN  
OCTOBER 

 

 




